MEMO

November 23, 2021

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donation
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$50.00 Helen Pesce

Total: $50.00

I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.

Thank you.

Catherine Tammaro



MEMO

November 29, 2021

Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donation
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$4000.00 from an Anonymous Donor (for the months of October
and November 2021)

Total: $4000.00

I am requesting authorization to accept this generous gift.

Thank you.

Catherine Tammaro



